VOLUME XI  NO. 8 POT OM&C VALLEY\SKIEF%S

EVENTS

JAN 11-13  WISP WEEKEND

JAN 15 POT LUCK Dinner - 7:00 P.M.
: ‘New Mark Commons

JAN 25-27  BLUE KNOB WEEKEND

FEB 19 PVS Meeting - {Location ?)

FEB 22-24  SKI-O0-REE - Canaan Valley

EXCUSE US 111

The December Toot is a little late getting
out. However, we managed to reach most of the
membership by phone to remind them of the
Christmas Part at the Wiederhold's. We all
enjoyed a great evening -- thanks to Mike and
Penny. By the way, Max, to the Club's liquid
assets add two gallons of red wine!

WINE AND CHEESE

Thanks to Hank Thomas and Aina Hertelis for
making the wine and cheese party run so
smoothly. Thirty-two PVSers and guests

had a very tasty evening.

RETURN TG WISP - JAN 11 - 13

The same lodge has been reserved as last year.
There are 10 spaces remaining. The estimated
cost is $12-14 7or lodging, two breakfasts,
and one dinner. Call Gerry/Sandie Deighton -
424-5707 for reservations. Before you know,
the trip will be here --

BLUE XKNOW WEEKEND - JAN 25-27

Chalet for 20 people -- $16 per person which
covers lodging. Food price will be kept as
low as possibie. MUST have sleeping bags.
This is an opportunity to try out for the
Amateur Ski Instructions Test.

Call Panny - 657-8863.

" .6~8 people.

DECEMBER 1973

GASOLINE PROBLEMS

Driving tc anc from Wisp or Blue Knob should
cause no gas problem if we plan ahead. Fill

up before trip and car pooling........

ON THE SLOPES AT SUTTON

Interested in renting a chalet by the week at
Sutton? It's brand new, 3 bedrooms, sleeps
Almost right at the base of the
slopes at Sutton, Quebec. Kirk Burns would
1ike to make it available to PVS before turning
it over to the rental agent. Kirk's phone:
Home: 256-4443 (ffice: 686-2148

Kirk also adds that if a group of from 8 to 16
people are interested (perhaps 2 chalets) in a
week at Sutton in January or- February, he
would lead a trip.

Not only is Sutton a great ski area, it's our
answer to the fuel shortage. The chalets are
right there-at the slopes so no car is needed.

So call Kirk if interested.

JANUARY POT LUCK

A committee is being organized for the
January 15 POT LUCK DINNER. We'll need
volunteers for the preparation of hot dishes,
salads and desserts...... and if you can't
cook, bring wine, bread, butter, coffee, etc.,
et.., etc. We want this year's POT LUCK %o

be as much of a success as it was last year.
Start thinking NOW of what you would Tike to
contribute. The next issue of "TOOT" will have
the names of those on the committee with whom
to get in touch.

THINK SNOW -- IT'S HERE 1!!



